From: jean public

To: Porretta Mary - FSIS; scoops@huffpost.com; contact@thedodo.com; PETA Info; INFO; info@nyclass.org;
westchesterhumane@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Petitions Update

Date: Friday, November 6, 2020 10:56:12 AM

public comment on petition frm dartagnan to imppoort dead deer meat venison from new zealand.

this petition should be denied. this country does not need or want dead deer meat from new zealand. there is
no call for it at all here. deny this petition by dartagnan. this comment is fo rht epublic record. please receipt.
jean publieeﬂ deer hav a right to life in this world and should not be killed for human
food.

On Mon, Nov 2, 2020 at 8:02 PM USDA Food Safety and Inspection Service
<usfsis@public.govdelivery.com™> wrote:

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

You have subscribed to Petitions for the USDA Food Safety and Inspection Service. Updated information is
available. The following information has been posted:

o Petition Submitted by D'Artagnan I.I.C (Oct 13, 2020)

The petition requests that FSIS modify its voluntary inspection regulations for exotic animal species to
include imported exotic animal products, such as imported venison products.

o FSIS Response Acknowledging Receipt of Petition (Oct 30, 2020)
o Letter in Support of Petition (Oct 15, 2020)
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